
 
 

On 14-09-2022, Traffic and Finance Departments of the Visakhapatnam Port Authority participated 
in swachh sagar suraksit sagar program. Employees have cleaned the Fishing Harbour area with 
zeal. Officers and staff in good numbers participated in the program and made the event successful. 

 

 

 


